86 Bridge Street, P.O. Box 20, Baldwinville, MA 01436-0020

TEL: 978-939-5323
FAX: 978-939-4309
John M. Driscoll, General Manager

The March 2017 Meeting of the Templeton Light Commission shall be held on Wednesday,
March 8, 2017 at the Light & Water Office. The Light Meeting shall start immediately after the
Water Meeting or at 7:00 p.m., whichever occurs first.

Call to Order

Light Commissioners’ Meeting
March 8, 2017

AGENDA

Approval of Agenda of 3-8-2017
Approval of Minutes of 2-1-2017

[THIS AGENDA IS SUBJECT TO CHANGE]

Old Business

Status of LU104/TMLP Collective Bargaining Agreement
AMI System Planning

MA DOER LED Street Light Grant Status

FY 2018 PILOT to Town

TMLP Property at 11 34 Elm St

TMLP Clerk Position

New Business

Other

Adjourn

TMLP Company Phone/Radio Policy

Health Insurance Premium Increases

March 9, 2017 Meeting w/ State Legislators

TMLP Net Income for 2016 (preliminary)

MMWEC Rate Review

New Office Chairs

January 2017 Power Supply

February 2017 Wind Generation

February 2017 Kilowatt-Hour Sales/Revenues (preliminary)
March 2017 Residential Electric Rates
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